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Weekly News – 19th January 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

This week in Year 3, we have continued our topic of volcanoes. 
Both this week and last week, we made our volcanoes erupt! 

In Maths, we have moved onto division, looking at different 
methods such as using arrays, repeated subtraction and sharing 
equally between groups. 

Our story ‘Journey’ was still our topic in English, however, our 
focus this week was more on writing. The children in all 3 classes 
did fantastic writing, making sure their sentences were very 
descriptive. 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Year Three Team  

  

Homework Reminder 

Exploration Homework: 

Our theme for Art Week is Africa! We would like you to do some 
research on this continent and bring in your favourite fact to share in 
class next week. 

We would also like you to bring in material or old clothes (which you 
don’t mind cutting up) for us to use for our Art display. Preferably, we 
would love bright and interesting colours and patterns! 

Finally, if you have been to an African country, we would love to see 
any photos you may have, or souvenirs, such as clothing, a book or CD. 

Spellings: 

We would like you to learn week 2 spellings for dictation next week. 

Reading: 

We would like you to continue reading your books as often as you can 
and writing a minimum of 2 comments in your diaries each week. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Wednesday 24th January 

Natural History Museum Trip 

Class Assemblies 

Rowan – Tuesday 30th January 

Elm – Tuesday 6th February 
 

Announcements 
Dictation 

Children from all classes will have 
dictation on Friday. 

Wider Opps 

If your child does bring their 
instrument home, could we 
kindly ask that they are very 
careful with them. Thank you! 
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